Patty Smith

From: Ken Nolan

Wednesday, June 10, 2020 10:47 AM Sent:

To: Patty Smith; Chris Root

Cc: Bill Humphrey; Steve Fitzhugh; Crystal Currier **VPPSA Operating Committee Representatives Subject:**

This email is from a source outside VELCO. PLEASE use caution when opening attachments and clicking links!

Chris and Patty,

Please accept this e-mail as notice that at its regular meeting on June 3rd the VPPSA Board of Directors voted to revise the VPPSA membership on the VELCO Operating Committee.

Effective immediately VPPSA is nominating Steve Fitzhugh as its primary representative and Bill Humphrey as its alternate representative.

If you have any questions, or need anything further, just let me know.

Best.

Ken



Kenneth A. Nolan General Manager

Cell: (802) 734-8802 | Direct: (802) 882-8500

P.O. Box 126 5195 Waterbury-Stowe Road Waterbury Center, VT 05677

http://www.vppsa.com





